
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Seattle Family Church is joining the 21 Days Activation Condition 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
September 22, 2024 
 

 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, 
 
Happy International Day of Peace! 
 
The season is changing and it is starting to get cold already. Please take care of your health as the fall 
season begins. 
 
On September 16th, the 21 Days Activation Condition was started and it will go until October 6th. Rev. 
Demian Dunkley shared words of encouragement to all members. In case you have not watch it yet, 
please find time to watch it. I sent the link in a separate email. 
 
Our Seattle Family Church community is joining the 21 Days Activation Condition. We are creating 
teams to better organize our efforts. Please fill out a survey form to let me know which team you would 
be interested in joining. See separate email for link. 
 
We will hold our first evening program on Thursday, September 26th with food, Bingo and 
discussion/sharing. Please come and bring your guests. 
 
October 5th, we plan to hold a service project in the morning and in the afternoon provide presentations 
on the Principles of Peace and the Path of a Peacemaker as we promote the Peace Starts With Me 
campaign and invite people to take part in it. 
 
Today, ACLC and UPF-WA also have their program in Observance of the International Day of Peace. 
Please join them at the Courtyard by Marriott in Tukwila WA this morning from 10:30 AM to pray for 
peace and enjoy a wonderful breakfast with peace loving people. 
 
Let us continue to support one another and pray for one another. May Heavenly Parent and True Parents 
Blessings be with you all. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 


